
From:  on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Friday, 4 September 2020 11:57:42 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 31 August 2020 1:48 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Mon, 31/08/2020 - 13:48
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: John
Last Name: Nairn
Name Withheld: No
Email: adventureislandjohn@gmail.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Newington
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: Hi, The email you sent out asking for submissions contains an image of artists impression of the
new Carter street precinct. The image shows a personal water craft, sailing skiff, on Haslam's Creek. Some
years ago I checked with the Sydney Olympic Park Authority. At the time all personal water craft, including
sailing boats of all kinds are banned from Haslam Creek. As a result of sailing craft being banned from
Haslam Creek. I believe the image you forwarded on the email around making submissions may be seen as
misleading. I suggest you either stop using that image.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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